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Overview
The City of Lewiston is undertaking a construction project to improve the city 
streets and utilities along Rice Street, Benike Street, First Street, Second Street 
and Country Club Drive.  The project includes the replacement of the existing 
sanitary sewer and watermain systems, bituminous surface, curb and gutter 
and storm sewer.

Project Timeline
The previous newsletter stated that A-1 Excavating was going to start work on 
July 16th, however due to some scheduling issues they started work on July 
12th as I am sure you are aware. Also, A-1 Excavating had indicated to us that 
they were going to start on Rice Street first and move to First and Second 
Streets later this summer. That plan has now changed as well. A-1 Excavating 
plans to start work on First Street from Freemont Street to Benike Street, then 
move to Benike Street and then to Second Street from Freemont Street to 
Benike Street. This work will start on July 16th. The remaining work will occur 
later in the summer and you will receive updated newsletters when more 
information is known.

Please be aware of the construction occurring in front of or near your 
property. It may be necessary at times to move vehicles out of your driveway 
and park down the block. 

Questions
Private Utilities

The gas, electrical, and communication companies are nearing completion of 
their work and that should wrap up by the end of July. This may cause 
intermittent disruptions in these services. Those utility companies will be in 
contact with you.

Contacts
Informational newsletters, such as this one, will be mailed to you periodically 
throughout the project.  If you have questions or concerns at any time, please 
contact Bryan Holtz or Adam Nix at the phone numbers or email addresses 
listed. 

Weekly construction meetings take place every Tuesday at 9:00 am. The 
meetings take place on site near where the work is taking place. You are 
welcome to attend. 
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